
Photos from the Pine Valley Canal and River 
Walkway Loop - Saturday, September 4 

 

New Promise Hikers completed in the Pine Valley hikes on Saturday, 
September 4 as planned.  The weather was very pleasant (60 - 75 
degrees), and a welcome respite from the near triple digit 
temperatures in St. George.  Just a wonderful all-around day for 
hiking.  Everyone loved the beautiful views of the mountains, of Pine 
Valley reservoir, and the wonderful scents of late spring in the 
mountains.  We had one person fall down on the trail, but it seems 
that she is OK.   Click on the following links for photos! 

 

Group Photo - Pine Valley Canal and River Walkway Loop - 9-4-21 

Pine Valley Canal-River Walkway Photos - 9-4-21 

Pine Valley Canal-River Walkway Flowers - 9-4-21 

 

 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/191eKik4nnQCcyGA2s5nkmPs-dhN3h4BT/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1IrTQhx3URIOMnviYFsvMG4Cf2OTLmo0f/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1lIc5SG49mvgDurr3cslcMo1HqPO4wJmC/view?usp=sharing

